
                           January 2025
Dear Coalville North Resident, As I reflect on nearly four years as your County Councillor, I’m proud to 
have kept my election promises, remained available 24/7 to support residents, and worked hard to keep 
you informed about my work at County Hall.
Through regular leaflet drops, doorstep sessions, daily updates on my website and Facebook page, and 
these monthly reports, I strive to engage with as many local residents as possible and remain accountable 
to you.to you.
This year, I’m also launching a weekly newsletter, sent out every Monday evening. To make sure you 
receive it, please sign up at: www.craig-smith-uk/newsletter

The year ended with another 
appearance on BBC Politics East-
Mids, discussing Local Gov funding 
and onshore wind farms.

I have continued to support our local 
farming community, visiting farms in the
area as well as joining the Melton protest
& attending local farming group meetings.

LCC gritting team did a Stirling job 
during the recent cold snap, getting all 
vehicle out across the county 24/7.
Keeping our roads open and clear. 

With funding being released by Gov
to fix more potholes, I’ve gone on a
mission to make sure Coalville gets 
its fair share of the cash, 

The team and I have been out litter 
picking again, we don’t just do them, we
organise them. If you would like to join in 
please message me, more the merrier.

Attended Local Parish Council meetings
helping them with LCC related issues 
as well as delivering my monthly report. 

I recently met with the Snibston 
Heritage Trust and facilitated a meeting 
with LCC property to discuss ways of 
maintainingand improving the site. 

DON’T FORGET to check my FACEBOOK PAGE which I update daily

Also have a look at www.craig-smith.uk for political updates 

Meeting with the Rt Hon
Kemi Badenoch MP

Helping lots of local residents &
community groups

like MRC


